
 

Dear All Parents & Carers                                                                                27th November 2020 

Have you joined us on our Friends of Springfield School Facebook page? You will need an existing Facebook 

profile to join. Look out for our logo.  Friends of Springfield School | Facebook 

Once you have requested to join you will then be accepted to become a 

member of the “Friends of Springfield School” Facebook page and you will be able to join in everything that we 

do. However, in order to buy our goods, particularly the crafts and gifts that our students and staff have made 

you will have to join the Friends of Springfield School Market Place – Look out for the image below 

.        Friends of Springfield Market Place | Facebook 

Once on there you will be able to browse through the vast array of handmade crafts and gifts, not only 

produced by our Students at Springfield School, but by parents, carers, family and friends as well as 

contributions from our local community. Simply click on the item you would like to buy and you will be in 

contact with the seller directly who will guide you through your simple shopping experience. They will be able to 

explain to you how to pay for your goods and how you will receive them. Obviously, we do have COVID-19 

restrictions in place at Springfield School so we do hope that you can work with us and understand that the 

goods can be sent home with a student or member of staff.  

As you are aware, we are unable to hold our Christmas Fayre this year due to the pandemic. We are therefore 

trying very hard to keep the festivities alive here at Springfield School and we do ask for your full support. The 

classes create some amazing creations at this time of the year and all funds generated go directly to each 

individual class fund. This is used thought out the year to fund extra treats and activities for the students. Please 

remember we have had a lot of extra expense since March 2020 due to the pandemic, for example PPE etc, 

together with missing out on many opportunities to fundraise.  We thank you in advance for all your support 

and generosity. 

Don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets. Tickets Are Selling Out Fast! 

The countdown is on to the first draw, and tickets are selling like hot cakes! We expect tickets to sell out in just 

a few days, so take this opportunity to maximise your chances of winning by buying some last-minute tickets 

before they're all gone. Search for The Big PTA Raffle 2020 and search for us Friends of Springfield School or 

enter our postcode CW1 5HS.   

Good luck everyone   Jxdy 

           Friends of Springfield School is a Registered Charity No 511327 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/979020902608985
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fosmarketplace


 

 
 


